
 
 

 

• Congratulations to the Varsity Boys Lacrosse Team on their 14-0 victory over Deer Park! Come support 

the Panthers at their senior day on Friday at 5PM.  

 

• On Monday, May 22nd, Suffolk Community College will be hosting the Long Island LGBT Youth 

Conference. This full-day conference will include workshops about student advocacy, health, social justice, 

LGBT history, and anti-bullying endeavors. Breakfast and lunch will be provided, and there will be students 

from all over Long Island in attendance. Please see Ms. Carey in 241 for a permission slip and more information 

about the conference.  

•  

• Writer’s Club quote of the week: “We can’t help everyone, but everyone can help someone.” – Ronald Reagan 

There will be a Writer’s Club meeting Thursday morning in room 241. All eager readers and writers are 

encouraged to attend.  

 

• There will be a mandatory Science National Honor Society meeting Thursday, May 4th at 2:30 in room 127.  

If you cannot attend, please email Mr. Sheltz or Ms. Yevoli. We will be discussing end of the year projects and 

STEM night. 

 

 


